Disclaimer

Whilst the FIS works with service providers to try and ensure that the information contained within this directory is
accurate and up to date, no warranty is given as to the accuracy of the information. The FIS does not accept any
responsibility or liability for the information, or links to information on websites supplied by providers or the
service that is provided. FIS is an impartial service and does not recommend, support or endorse any services. It
is the responsibility of families to choose services carefully.

The FIS also reserves the right to refuse or delete publication of any organisation or information which it believes,
or for which evidence has been provided, contravenes the laws of the UK. In no event will we be liable for any
loss or damage including, without limitation, indirect or consequential loss or damage, or any loss or damages
whatsoever arising from use or loss of use of data or profits arising out of or in connection with the use of the
Family Services Directory.

It is important to think carefully when choosing services. When you find a service you would like to use take some
time to find out more about them. It is your responsibility to make sure that the service is safe for you and your
family to use.

For more information about keeping your child safe look at the NSPCC leaflet "Out Alone"



https://www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/advice-and-info/out-alone-keeping-child-safe

